Roads & Maritime

Campbelltown Road TS

field investigations

Services investigations night work, M31 Hume Motorway
near Campbelltown Road bridge, Edmondson Park from
29 March

Roads and Maritime Services is carrying out this work on behalf of the NSW
Government as part of the proposed future 5.4 kilometre future upgrade of
Campbelltown Road, between Camden Valley Way, Casula and Brooks Road,
Denham Court.

To progress the design work for the upgrade, Roads and Maritime is carrying out investigations to
identify services, including potholing, surveying and taking photographs.

Investigations will be carried out on the Hume Motorway 100m north of the Campbelltown Road bridge,
Edmondson Park between 9pm and 5am only from the night of Sunday 29 March to the morning of
Wednesday 1 April, weather permitting.

Changed traffic conditions

To ensure the safety of road users and workers, part of the southbound fast lane on the M31 Hume
Motorway will be closed while the work is carried out. A map over the page shows the location of the
work and the lane closure.

Road users are asked to follow the direction of traffic controllers, adhere to reduced speed limits and
follow traffic signs. There may be minor traffic delays as a result of this work.

To minimise any noise or other impacts associated with this work we will:
» Shroud noisy equipment such as generators
* Ensure lighting is directed away from residences, where possible
« Provide electronic signs to inform motorists in advance of the lane closure.

We apologise for any inconvenience this work may cause and appreciate the patience of residents and
road users.

For further information about this work please contact Roads and Maritime’s Project Manager Nanthini
Easwaran on 9352 9545 during business hours or email Nanthini.Easwaran@rms.nsw.gov.au

Outside business hours, or for more information on scheduled road work, visit www.livetraffic.com
or download the Live Traffic NSW application or call 132 701.

For more information contact the Project Manager, Nanthini Easwaran

Phone number: 9352 9545 email: Nanthini.Easwaran@rms.nsw.gov.au

For information on scheduled road work, visit www.livetraffic.com

or, outside business hours, call the Transport Management Centre on 132 701



Investigation work on M31 Hume Motorway
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.m Translating and Interpreting Service

If you need an interpreter, please call the Translating and Interpreting
Service (TIS National) on 131 450 and ask them to telephone Roads

and Maritime Services on 9352 9545

Arabic
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Mandarin
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Greek
Av ypeialgoTe Gieppunvea, napakaAeioTe va TNAEPWVOETE OTnv Ynnpegia

MeTappaong kal Mepunveiag (EBvikn Ynnpeoia TIS) oto 131 450 kai {ntrhoTe
va TnAeguvigouy Roads and Maritime Services oo 9352 9545

Italian
Se desiderate I'assistenza di un interprete, prego telefonare al Servizio

Interpreti e Traduttori (TIS National) al 131 450 chiedendo di contattare
Roads and Maritime Services al 9352 9545

Korean
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Vietnamese
Meu can thong ngdn vién, xin quy vi goi cho Dich Vu Thang Phién Dich (TIS

Toan Qudc) gua s6 131 450 va nhd ho goi cho Roads and Maritime Services
quasd 9352 9545



